
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 December 2023 

 
 Dear Friends,  
 
The Team Western Zone conveys warm greetings and best wishes on your superannuation from the LIC 
of India this 29th December 2023 after a long and glorious service. Your retirement is a certification of 
your successful and long service tenure and an acknowledgment of your contribution to the 
organization and the society.  
 
It is a privilege for the NF Western Zone to Wish You on Your Special Day of Superannuation.  
 
Your contribution for the growth and commitment to strengthen the organization will be etched 
forever in the annals of the NF. We are proud of your long association with the NFIFWI. We believe 
that you will continue your guidance and suggestions in future for the betterment of the NF.  
The retirement is a beginning of a new journey and a path to nirvana and peace.  
 
We pray to the Almighty God for your wellbeing, good health and prosperity and may you fulfil all 
your desires and accomplish all your unrealized goals amidst your family and friends.  
 
Best Wishes  
 
Thank You  
 
Yours Truly  
 

           
Punit Bhatt          William Lazarus  
Secretary           President 

 

Prashant Ghumare Nitin Kundley  P S Rana   Dattaprasad Agni  

Vice President  Jt. Secretary   Jt. Secretary  Jt. Secretary 

   

 Vinay Darekar         Kamlesh Sadhu  

Resident Secretary         Treasurer  
Team Western Zone 


